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29 April 2022 

Glenn Hornal 
DPE Newcastle 
PO Box 1226 
Newcastle NSW 2300 

Dear Glenn 

 

Subject:  RZ/4/2019 - Request for Extension to Complete Planning Proposal 
PP_2020_LAKEMAC_001_00 

I refer to our discussion regarding the progress of this proposal, and hereby request an 
extension to complete PP_2020_LAKEM_001_00, which had a Gateway determination 
issued on the 1 May 2020, with a completion timeframe of 24 months. 

Exhibition of the draft planning proposal was completed earlier this year, with the proposal to 
be returned to Council in May/June 2022 in accordance with the initial Council resolution of 
February 2020.  

Given the advanced nature of this planning proposal it is requested that an extension to the 
Gateway determination be granted. A determination to adopt the planning proposal would 
see the planning proposal submitted to DPE for finalisation within one month of the Council 
meeting.  

Council requests an extension of the Gateway Determination by 3 months, to 1 August 2022, 
to allow for determination by the elected Council, submission to DPE for finalisation, and 
submission of the LEP amendment to Parliamentary Council.. 

Should you require further information, please contact me on 4921 0190. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Kirra Somerville 

Strategic Planner 
Integrated Planning 
  


